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Dear PYP Parents, 

It was a delight to see so many of the Codrington community on campus this morning for our 
annual PYP 8 Exhibition. One of the most disappointing aspects of the COVID situation over the 
past two years has been the restrictions on campus visits. We have always enjoyed a close 
connection with our parent community so it’s been frustrating not having them on our side of the 
wall in recent times. We hope that situation will change for September. 

The PYP 8 students put on a wonderful performance this morning. Parents, grandparents, family 
and friends were all impressed by the student's engaging presentations on the UN's Sustainable 
Development Goals. The feedback we’ve received so far has been very positive. A huge shout 
out to Ms. Heather for her meticulous planning and preparation to ensure it was a another 
memorable Exhibition. 

We now switch our focus to next week’s Parent/Teacher conferences. Our faculty are looking 
forward to updating parents on their chid’s progress and academic standing since the previous 
report in December.  

Have a great weekend. 

 Regards, 
 Rob Fuller 
 Head of Primary 

  

The Paz Award 
Our PYP 8 class was presented 
with the class of the week award  
this week as recognition for their 
stellar efforts with their PYP 
Exhibition. 

Congratulations to Ms. Heather 
and her students for a super effort 
over the past 6 weeks, 
culminating in today’s fantastic 
Exhibition.



  PYP 5 - Back to Bathsheba 
It was back to Bathsheba beach for Ms. Suzie and her PYP 5 students on their field trip on 
Thursday. It was a follow-up expedition to their previous visit on April 25 when they experienced 
high tide. Today their mission was to observe and document low tide and compare and contrast it 
with last month's high tide. This community-minded group of inquirers finished their work at 
Bathsheba by cleaning up all the trash with a beach clean-up (followed by a picnic lunch!!). 



PYP 8 Exhibition 





Birthdays Galore 
It’s been a big week of birthdays in the Primary School with Mazie (PYP 2), Oliver (PYP 3) 
and Mia (PYP 3) celebrating another lap around the sun. We maintained the Codrington 
tradition of singing Happy Birthday to the students at line-up after break. 



  

Environmental Warriors 
A determined group of young ladies from PYP 7 & PYP 8 have stepped forward and 
formed their own litter patrol around campus. Avery, Ryan, Zuli, Irene, Kaija, Sara, Jaime, 
Alexandra & Ali have named themselves the Environmental Warriors and often spend 
their break time tidying up the campus. It’s a great, selfless initiative and an excellent 
example of student ‘action’ in the Primary School. Well done, Warriors! 



  

Important Dates 

27th May:   Parent Teacher Conferences 
6th June:    Whit Monday National Holiday 
24th June:  End of Term 3. Final day of school (noon dismissal) 

House Team Points Totals - 20th May 2022 
There has been another twist in the House team competition this week with Elliot-Sealy 
taking over the top spot. That’s the third different competition leader in the past three 
weeks. The next five weeks will be fascinating to see who emerges as the Term 3 
Champions.

Maia, Kourosh and Iancu display the current scores for their respective teams 


